
June 29, 2007 
 
 
To the Honorable, the Common Council 
 
Dear Council Members: 
 
We are submitting for your consideration the attached resolution authorizing the issuance of a permit to 
Kelley Construction allowing occupancy of West Florida Street from South 5th Street for a distance of 
approximately 214 feet west to the dead end.  The resolution would also allow occupancy of two-thirds of 
South 5

th
 Street from West Florida Street for a distance of approximately 128 feet to the dead end.  The 

occupancy would be in conjunction with the Iron Horse Hotel project. 
 
If you have any questions or would like any additional information, please contact Mr. Michael Loughran 
at extension 2451. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
City Engineer 
 
 
 
Jeffrey J. Mantes 
Commissioner of Public Works 
 
MDL:lja 
 
Attachments 
 
c:  Alderman Witkowiak 
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